

Western Michigan University ScholarWorks at WMU

Haworth College of Business News

Haworth College of Business

10-2020

October 2020 Newletter

Haworth College of Business

Follow this and additional works at: https://scholarworks.wmich.edu/business_news



Part of the Business Commons, and the Higher Education Commons

WMU ScholarWorks Citation

Haworth College of Business, "October 2020 Newletter" (2020). Haworth College of Business News. 122. https://scholarworks.wmich.edu/business_news/122

This Newsletter is brought to you for free and open access by the Haworth College of Business at ScholarWorks at WMU. It has been accepted for inclusion in Haworth College of Business News by an authorized administrator of ScholarWorks at WMU. For more information, please contact wmuscholarworks@wmich.edu.



October 2020 Newsletter



A future in finance

Eddie Warr is no stranger to perseverance. Despite the challenges life has given him, he has leveraged every opportunity and found guidance from dedicated mentors at the Haworth College of Business to be successful. Now, this Greenleaf Trust Scholarship recipient is looking forward to a future in finance. Read more.



Business alumna honors Dr. Zack Quraeshi with named scholarship

As a business student, Dr. Patricia Daugherty, B.B.A.'80, MBA'81, had no idea she was going to meet a professor who would be a mentor and friend through every stage of her career. That professor was Dr. Zack Quraeshi, and Daugherty recently established an endowed scholarship fund in his name that will be awarded to WMU marketing students. Read more.

Other stories:

- <u>Join our Haworth College of Business virtual lunch and learn—Social Sustainability: More Critical</u> Than Ever
- Bronconess wine brand grows philanthropic impact
- Meet Your Alumni Association Board: DeRondal Bevly
- WMU takes action to advance racial justice
- 2020 MAC Football Season to Resume Nov. 4
- WMU programs recognized by national diversity magazine

Has your contact information changed? Let the WMU Alumni Association know!

Update your information

WMU anticipates an unprecedented number of scholarship applications in the coming months. Make a gift to support a student from the Haworth College of Business, or any area of WMU you choose.

Support a student scholarship

To suggest a story please contact:

Editor: Molly Goaley molly.goaley@wmich.edu

(269) 387-5928

Newsletter Archive